
Fatima Scagnol 

From: Fatima Scagnol , 
Sent: April 16, 2014 10:51 AM 
To: 'suhanxli@gmail.com' C(o)Cc: Dianne Young; Arlene Campbell; Laura Purdy 
Subject: Unban EDM In Toronto 

Tracking: Recipient 

'suhanxli@gmail.com' 

Dianne Young 

Arlene Campbell 

Laura Purdy 

Delivery 

Delivered: 16/04/2014 10:51 AM 

Delivered: 16/04/2014 10:51 AM 

Del ivered: 16/04/2014 10:51 AM 

Dear Suhan, this is further to your e-mail sent to the CNEA. 

Thank you for taking the time to write an express your thoughts on the Board of Governors of Exhibition Place 
recent decision on hosting Electronic Dance Concerts in buildings booked by Exhibition Place staff. We will pass your 
comments along to our Board. 

For your information, the actual motion approved by the Board is as follows: 

It was duly moved by Giorgio Mammoliti that Report No. 11 dated March 28, 2014, and the Confidential Attachment 
1 to subject report, from the Chief Executive Officer with respect to Electronic Dance Concerts, be received for 
INFORMATION; and FURTHER that, subject to any executed license agreements, the Board direct Exhibition Place 
staff not to enter into any new negotiations with any third parties to stage electronic dance music concert events in 
buildings controlled by Exhibition Place which direction, for clarity, shall not limit the existing rights of tenants or the 
rights of the manager of BMO Field. 

Upon the question of the adoption of the foregoing motion, the vote was 4 in favour and 3 against, hence the 
motion CARRIED 

Once again, thank you for advising Exhibition Place of your concerns. Regards, 

From: Suhan Li [mailto:suhanxli@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 7:50 PM 
To: info 
Subject: Unban EDM in toronto 

To the members of the Board of Directors, 

The recent decision to ban EDM (or "rave") events from city-owned facilities is disappointing. I am not happy with 
this decisions and it greatly upsets me as a future resident of Toronto in the Trinity-Spadina area (moving for a job in 
July). These events are no different from pop or rock concerts and should not be discriminated against. If no change 
is sought out, my vote in the next election may seek a different candidate on the city council who will push to fight 
your ban. 

As for some constructive feedback, if you are worried about children dying at these events (statements from various 
press articles), it would be better served to make these events for ages 19+ only. This will bring in a more 
responsible crowd, increase alcohol revenue, and send a clear message that these events are for adults only and not 
children & teenagers. 

Best regards, 
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Suhan Li 

McGill University 
Bachelor of Electrical Engineering 
Minor in Finance 
Mobile: +1514 518 6801 

Fatima Scagnol ICorporate Secretary 
The Board of Governors of Exhibition Place 
200 Princes' Blvd. IExhibition Place IToronto, ON M6K 3C3 I Phone: (416) 263-3620 I Fax: (416) 263-3690 
www.explace.on.ca Iwww.directenergycentre.com I WW\v-.allstreamcentre.com 

Exhibition Place is GREENSmat1: aChieving sustainability through environmental practices. Please be environmentally friendly and print emails only when 
necessary. 

This email is directed in confidence solely to the person or persons named above, and may not be distributed, copied or disclosed except on the direction of 
one of those persons or someone duly authorized to issue such a direction on the person's behalf. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying or the taking of any action in reliance on or regarding the contents of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email. Please be environmentally friendly and print emails when necessary. 
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Fatima Scagnol 

From: Fatima Scagnol 
Sent: April 16, 2014 10:56 AM 
To: 'James Groves' 
Cc: Dianne Young; Arlene Campbell; Laura Purdy 
Subject: RE: EDMC (Raves) 

Dear Mr. Groves, this is further to your e-mail sent to Arlene Campbell. 

Thank you for taking the time to write an express your thoughts on the Board of Governors of Exhibition 
Place recent decision on hosting Eiectronic Dance Concerts in buildings booked by Exhibition Place staff. 
We wm pass your comments along to our Board. 

For your information, the actual motion approved by the Board is as follows: 

It was duly moved by Giorgio Mammoliti that Report No. 11 dated March 28, 2014, and the Confidential 
Attachment 1 to subject report, from the Chief Executive Officer with respect to Electronic Dance Concerts, 
be received for INFORMATION; and FURTHER that, subject to any executed license agreements, the 
Board direct Exhibition Place staff not to enter into any new negotiations with any third parties to stage 
electronic dance music concert events in buildings controlled by Exhibition Place which direction, for 
clarity, shall not limit the existing rights of tenants or the rights of the manager of BMO Field. 

Upon the question of the adoption of the foregoing motion, the vote was 4 in favour and 3 against, hence the 
motion CARRIED 

Once again, thank you for advising Exhibition Place of your concerns. Regards, 

Fatima Scagnol ICorporate Secretary 
The Board of Governors of Exhibition Place 
200 Princes' Blvd. IExhibition Place IToronto, ON M6K 3C3 I Phone: (416) 263-3620 I Fax: (416) 263-3690 
www.explace.on.ca Iwww.directenergycentre.com Iwww.allstreamcentre.com 

Exhibition Place is GREENSmart: achieving sustainability through environmental practices. Please be environmentally friendly and print emails only when 
necessary. 

This email is directed in confidence solely to the person or persons named above, and may not be distributed, copied or disclosed except on the direction of 
one of those persons or someone duly authorized to issue such a direction on the person's behalf. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying or the taking of any action in reliance on or regarding the contents of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email. Please be environmentally friendly and print emails when necessary. 

From: Arlene Campbell 
Sent: April 14, 2014 4:36 PM 
To: 'James Groves' 
Cc: Fatima Scagnol 
Subject: EDMC (Raves) 

Dear Mr. Groves, Thank you taking the t ime to write me an express your thoughts on the Board of Governors of 
Exh ibition Place, recent decision on hosting Electronic Dance Concerts in bu ildings booked by Exhibition Place staff. I 
have copied our Corporate Secretary, Fatima Scagnol, for her information as well. 

Once again, thank you for advising Exhibition Place of your concerns. Rega rds, Arlene Campbell 

Arlene Campbell, CPA, CA I General Manager, Sales and Event Management I Exhibition Place 
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I 

Direct Energy Centre I Allstream Centre 
100 Princes' Blvd. I Exhibition Place IToronto, ON M6K 3C3 I Phone: (416) 263-3030 I Fax: (416) 263-3019 

I www.allstreamcentre.com I www.explace.on.ca 

Follow us on Twitter! @ExPlaceTO 
Book your next meeting at Allstream Centre at Exhibition Place - Canada's greenest conference and convention 
facility! 

Exhibition Place is GREENSmart: achieving sustainabilfty through environmental practices. Please be environmentally friendly and print emails onfy when 
necessary 

This email is directed in confidence solely to the person or persons named above, and may not be distributed, copied or disclosed 
except on the direction of one of those persons or someone duly authorized to issue such a direction on the person's behalf. If you 
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or the taking of any action in reliance on or 
regarding the contents of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 

immediately by return email. 


This email does not constitute, or may in anyway be interpreted as constituting an agreement with Allstream Centre/Direct Energy 

Centre/Exhibition Place. No contract for the grant of a License by Allstream Centre/Direct Energy Centre/Exhibition Place shall be 

created until the execution of a formal License Agreement with The Board of Governors of Exhibition Place. 


From: James Groves [mailto:somerandomdj@gmail.com] 

Sent: April-12-14 10:56 AM 

To: Arlene Campbell 

Subject: Re: EDMC (Raves) 


To whom it my concern 

My name is James Groves 


I am writing in regards to the recent board meetings revolving around EDN events 

In Particular the items contained in : 


http://www.explace.on.ca/database/rte/files/Item%2011-EDC.pdf 


I have been involved in the industry producing and premoting 

events in toronto for 14 years . 

I find it of concern that actual Rave promoters in this City 

were not questioned about this topic . 


This Is a very Complex Issue . 

One to witch your board has chosen to take a broad approach. 


Most rave Promoters in the City of Toronto . 

Use 16+ as the age minimum. 

Somthing your board would Know had you actualy done full research on this matter 


Most promoters would be more then willing to discuss and help define 

Your stratagy . But as per usual we have been left out . 


I do know that myself and several other promoters are willing to discuss these items 

with any and all members of the Board ! 


Sincerley 

James F Groves. 
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Fatima Scagnol 

From: Fatima Scagnol 
Sent: April 25, 2014 3:17 PM 
To: 'brwc0299@gmail.com' ~(c)Subject: ReEDM 
Attachments: Item 11-EDC.pdf 

Thank you for your telephone call regarding the Board of Governors of Exhibition Place recent decision on hosting 

Electronic Dance Concerts in buildings booked by Exhibition Place staff. 

For your information, the actual motion approved by the Board is as follows: 


It was duly moved by Giorgio Mammoliti that Report No. 11 dated March 28, 2014, and the Confidential Attachment 

1 to subject report, from the Chief Executive Officer with respect to Electronic Dance Concerts, be received for 

INFORMATION; and FURTHER that, subject to any executed license agreements, the Board direct Exhibition Place 

staff not to enter into any new negotiations with any third parties to stage electronic dance music concert events in 

buildings controlled by Exhibition Place which direction, for clarity, shall not limit the existing rights of tenants or the 

rights of the manager of BMO Field. 


Upon the question of the adoption of the foregoing motion, the vote was 4 in favour and 3 against, hence the 

motion CARRIED 


Fatima Scagnol ICorporate Secretary 
The Board of Governors of Exhibition Place 
200 Princes' Blvd. f Exhibition Place IToronto, ON M6K 3C3 f Phone: (416) 263-3620 I Fax: (416) 263-3690 
www.explace.on.ca Iwww.directenergycentre.com I www.allstreamcentre.com 

Exhibition Place is GREENSmart: achieving sustainability through environmental practices. Please be environmentally tn·endly and print emails only when 
necessary. 

This email is directed in confidence solely to the person or persons named above, and may not be distributed, copied or disclosed except on the direction of 
one of those persons or someone duly authorized to issue such a direction on the person's behalf. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying or the taking of any action in reliance on or regarding the contents of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email. P!ease be environmentally friendly and print emails when necessary. 
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Fatima Scagnol 

From: Zlatko Starkovski <Zlatko@muzikclubs.com> 
Sent: May 14, 2014 3:38 PM 
To: Dianne Young; mgrimes@toronto.ca C{a)
Cc: Fatima Scagnol 
Subject: Board meeting May 23, 2014 

Hi Dianne, 

Could you please pull my item from the Board of Governors agenda and from consideration. Kindly confirm. 

Thank you, .I 
-....i;. -., •• i11.,. N1;: 
Jl'1'U:Z IH;' 

Zlatko Starkovski 

MUZIK 

Exhibition Place 

15 Saskatchewan Road· 

Toronto, Ontario 

M6K 3C3 

Tel: (416) 595-9998 

Fax: (416) 595-5554 

zlatko@muzikclubs.com 


· www.muzikclubs.com 
\Ail1Ri1M ~HI iii-! ,' 
'' I' 11 I •,, 

f>-~ .$1·,li,; .;, 0' L.~~CHP.t\RTt// ,, , I 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
material. Any review, retransmission, disseminat ion or othe r use of , or 
taking of any action in reliance upon. this information by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received 
this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. 
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